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Kuehne believes in supporting our community so when the
Town of Kearny approached us to sponsor a 150 Year Town
Hall Commemorative Ornament we jumped at the chance.
The Town and Urban Enterprise Zone have been very
supportive of Kuehne over the years. Kuehne would like to
thank Mayor Al Santos, Town Council, UEZ Coordinator John
Peneda and the entire Town of Kearny Staff for allowing us
to be a part of this impressive milestone




